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Letter of Intent

On behalf of the Antwerp Port Authority (het Gemeentelijk Havenbedrijf Antwerpen) | hereby confirm that the
Antwerp Port| Authority will participate in the Interreg IVB project “Clean North Sea Shipping - Improved
dissemination and impact” under the North Sea Programme.

The Antwerp Port Authority is familiar with all aspects of the project application regarding the Interreg IVB project

“Clean North Sea Shipping - Improved dissemination and impact” and accepts to be a Beneficiary in the project.
| hereby also declare that the Antwerp Port Authority is willing to fulfil all obligations as described in the
application.

The Antwerp Port Authority will assume responsibility in the event of irregularity in the expenditure declared by the
Antwerp Port Authority.

In accordance with the project funding plan, the Antwerp Port Authority will make available Euro 15 000 for our
participation in the project.

The funding will be available from 01.07.2014.
Antwerp, 17 March 2014

Eddy Bruyni:\tckx Marc van Peel
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